**COPY TO:** 

COUNCILLOR DAVID STANLEY

COUNCILLOR ANGUS ADAMS - CABINET MEMBER, TRANSPORTATION

JOHN MILLAR - DIRECTOR OF THE URBAN ENVIRONMENT

JOHN B. WOODALL - ASSISTANT DIRECTOR, ECONOMIC REGENERATION

TRS/TM/JW/ L/J9/9 Mrs. J. Wakeman

01384 815453

25 May 2005

Dear Richard,

## Re: Proposed Prohibition of Waiting- Jews Lane/Eve Lane Junction

Further to my previous letter concerning the above, I have received complaints from the residents of Nos. 8 and 10 Jews Lane, about problems they are experiencing with obstructive parking.

In order to alleviate these problems, I have agreed to extend the proposed prohibition on the north-west side of Jews Lane, past No.10, as shown on the attached plan TM2176 revision A.

I look forward to receiving your comments on the proposals.

Yours sincerely,

G.E. ISHERWOOD HEAD OF TRAFFIC AND ROAD SAFETY

Chief Superintendent R. Green, West Midlands Police, Police Station, Bank Street, BRIERLEY HILL, DY5 3DH

